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THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF BARRIE
Mayor’s Office

PROCLAMATION

I, JEFF LEHMAN, Mayor of the City of BARRIE,

do hereby proclaim

September 14 — September 20, 2020

as

Battle of Britain Week

To commemorate the 80" Anniversary of the
Battle of Britain

and to honour the men and women of the Allied Air Forces,
particularly those of the

Royal Canadian Air Force

| encourage all citizens in the City of Barrie to join in the ceremonies.

Jeff Lehman,
Mayor



